
THE COLLEGE WEEK

Published and distributed every Tuesday to the Bennington College community.

October 12, 1954

Vol. XXVII, No. 6

SCHEDULE OF MEETINGS

Thursday 8:15 p.m. Carriage Barn

*John Dewey Memorial Lecture to be given by

Mrs. Agnes Meyer

Sunday 7:45 p.m. Carriage Barn

Movie, "Mexican Bus Ride" (Mexican)

From its summer run on Broadway. A fable of good and evil and the Mexican landscape, directed by Luis Bunuel. In Spanish.

*GENERAL MEETING

The John Dewey Memorial Lectures were established by Bennington College in honor of John Dewey, whose theories and ideas helped so much in the establishment of this college. Starting with Max Otto, who last year inaugurated the annual series, a guest speaker is invited to come to Bennington. All the lecturers will be chosen in connection with some affiliation that they have had with John Dewey. This year's guest speaker will be Mrs. Agnes Meyer who was a personal friend and student of Dewey.

The lecture will begin at 8:15 p.m. Thursday, October 14th, in the Carriage Barn. Tickets will be required (without charge). Each House Chairman will have a supply of tickets for her house.

Faculty members and others can obtain tickets through the faculty secretaries or at the Public Relations Office.

* * * * * *

FROM THE ART DEPARTMENT

October 9-17

Commons Gallery

Graphic Design Exhibit

The work on exhibit this week is by various alumnae of Cooper Union Art School, all of whom are now professionally active as graphic designers in the field of advertising and editorial art.

This exhibit was arranged through the Peter Cooper Gallery in New York, which first exhibited it in June of this year.

* * * * * *

FROM THE PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE

Bennington College, in cooperation with the League of Women Voters and the American Association of University Women, is sponsoring a United Nations Rally to be held in the Bennington High School Auditorium at 8:00 p.m. on Friday, October 15. The speaker will be Isador Lubin, father of Alyce Lubin, Bennington 148, and who has been associated with the United Nations almost since its founding.

Mr. Lubin will speak of the part the United Nations plays in improving the social and economic lot of mankind, and of how that in turn contributes to the maintenance of world peace.

All members of the College community are invited to attend the rally.

A Photography Contest for students is just starting, sponsored by the College Public Relations Committee. There will be two prizes awarded for outdoor campus

FROM THE PUBLIC RELATIONS OFFICE (Cont'd.)

scenes and two for indoor campus scenes.
Contestants may enter as many black

Contestants may enter as many black and white pictures as they wish, with their name and the picture title on the back, and send them to Box 438 between now and October 31. The pictures will be placed on display from November 1 to 8 and the winners selected by a student-faculty committee.

* * * * * * * FROM THE LIBRARY

Missing - Needed:

Neider (2 copies) Short novels of the masters

Because of the lecture by Agnes Meyer on Thursday evening, October 11th, the Library will not be open after dinner. Hours that day will be 9:00-1:00, and 1:30-6:30 only.

* * * * * *

FROM HEALTH SERVICE

The annual Tuberculosis Chest X-ray Clinic will be held Wednesday, October 13th, from 9:00 a.m. until 4:15 p.m. in the Health Service. All first year students who have not had any X-ray in 1954 and all students who have ever had a positive skin test will be required to have an X-ray.

Students please return immediately any empty bottles which are not in use. They are badly needed by the Health Service.

* * * *

MOVIES.

Hathaway's Drive-In Theatre

Tuesday-Wednesday October 12-13

"Gone With The Wind"

FROM THE NON-RESIDENT TERM OFFICE

Students who wish to apply for jobs with the federal agencies in Washington, D. C., or in other areas, during the Non-Resident Term, will have to take and pass a civil service exam for clerk-typist or stenographer. Arrangements can be made to take one of these exams in Vermont if there are enough students interested in doing so. Since these things take time, it is important that any such students notify the Non-Resident Term Office immediately.

The Bulletin Board in the Barn now carries a display of suggestions for interesting Non-Resident Term volunteer jobs.

Information about paid jobs will be posted as we get definite word from employers. It should be kept in mind that most employers are reluctant to commit themselves about actual paid job openings until nearer the time when students are available. Therefore, students should not be too concerned if their prospects for jobs have not materialized before Thanksgiving weekend.

The Non-Resident Term papers which have been available in the Library are now back in the Non-Resident Term Office. Anyone interested in looking at them can do so at any time.

The two booklets called ON STAGE and YOUR LETTER IS YOU are now on sale at the Cooperative Store for 25¢ each for those who want to buy them. However, copies can be seen in the Non-Resident Term Office.

SELF-HELP JOBS - If any of the students who signed up for self-help jobs are not doing as much work as they had planned on, they should notify Mrs. Miller or Miss Funnell.

MOVIES

Bennington Drive-In Theatre

Wednesday-Thursday-Friday-Saturday
October 13-14-15-16

"Demetrius and the Gladiators" also
"Man from Colorado"